
December 2015  SCNA Newsletter - Member of RCONA  

South Cirby Neighborhood Association 

Visit RCONA.org for more details 

Neighborhood 

Santa coming to 

South Cirby 

Dec. 8th starting at 

6 pm  

Check Santa’s 

route at 

http://goo.gl/7nTFhP 

Holiday Safety Tips 
Package Delivery 

Track your delivery online 

Sign up for text notification of package delivery 

Have someone retrieve package if you won’t be home 
Consider using work address for delivery 

Consider having your packages held at Federal Express or UPS 

for your pick up 

Mail Tips 
Retrieve mail daily or as soon after delivered as possible 

Use locked neighborhood boxes for outgoing mail or post office 

Vacation House Check from Roseville PD 
Sign up for exterior home checks while you are away 2 weeks 

 before you leave 

Visit http://goo.gl/ExViK9  for more information  
 or call 916-746-1052 

http://goo.gl/7nTFhP
http://goo.gl/ExViK9


 

Don’t forget SCNA  

meets the 

 2nd Tuesday of every 

month (except Dec.) 

From 7 - 8 pm @  

Crestmont School 

* July and August Meetings 

at Crestmont Park 

We would love to hear from YOU! Have a great idea, project, or 

event you would like your neighborhood association to work 

on??? Let us know. Go to SCNA.RCONA.com and email us. 

Important 

Phone Numbers: 

Roseville Police 

916-774-5000 Ext.1 

Roseville 911 on Cell 

916-786-6444 

Crime Stoppers 

916-783-7867 

Roseville Fire 

916-774-5800 

Animal Control 

916-774-5090 

Water Waste 

916-774-5761 

Street Maintenance 

916-774-5790 

Thank you everyone who participated in our first annual SCNA 

neighborhood garage sale event.  We are so excited for the turnout and 

positive feedback we received from everyone. See you all again next year.  A 

special thank you to Good Day Sacramento for covering our sale. 

Congratulations to our raffle prize winners: Margaret Spangler, Brittany 

Rodriguez, Laurie Parker, Marilyn Kapeckas, Rachel and Brent Conway, and 

Kevin and Andrea Laughlin. 

During this holiday season our board is thankful for all the support and 

donations SCNA received throughout the year.  We would like to take a 

minute and thank some specific parties: 

Mayor Carol Garcia 

Tara Gee 

Sean Bigley  

Roseville Police  

Roseville Fire 

National Night Out volunteers 

timmi-treats.com 

Foothill Toastmasters 

Our SCNA sponsors 

     Stephen Costello 

     HandiPockets.com  

     Pat Neal 

Bel Air 

Cool River Pizza 

Raffle prize donors 

Garage sale donors 

Crestmont Elementary School staff  

SCNA Board: Stephen Costello (Pres.), Marilyn Floyd (Vice Pres.), Colleen Cole 

(Secretary), LaRon Golden (Treasurer), Joe and Helen Dorr (Members at Large)  




